
Snow/Weather Cancellation Policy for SLLBOCES SAT/ACT Workshop 

 
Students drive from all over the county. We only know the conditions in Canton. If it is not safe 

to drive in your area, you should not come to class. If you miss a class for any reason, you may 

attend the other class on the same weekend. 

 

If class is cancelled by the instructors, a notice will be posted on the SAT/ACT Workshop 

website http://satactworkshop.weebly.com/ and we will send an email notification of the 

cancellation and make-up date and times to every student with a legible, working email address.  
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